
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        Dear Parents and Carers  13.12.21                                       

RE 
 

This week in RE we will be finding 
out about the nativity story. We will 
be sequencing the story, thinking 
about the order in which things 
happened.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

Maths 
 

This week we will be learning about 
shape. We will be looking at the 
properties of both 2D and 3D 
shapes.   
 
 
 

 

We are rapidly approaching the end of another busy term. This week we are looking forward to sharing the fantastic 
home learning that the children have completed. 
The Christmas post box will open from Monday 13th December. Please ensure that you include first name, sur-
name, class and year group on the envelope to aid delivery. We are unable to provide class lists or pupils’ names due 
to GDPR.  
Our KS1 festive enterprise event will take place on Thursday 16th December from 3pm in the main hall. Come along 
to support your child’s class by taking part in lots of fun activities and games. Refreshments will also be available to 
purchase and enjoy.  
Christmas Dinner will be enjoyed by the pupils on Friday 17th December. Don’t forget to order and pay via Parent Pay. 
Pupils will also be invited to wear a festive jumper with their school uniform as well as festive head gear for the day on 
Friday 17th December. 

English 
 

We will be looking at the story 
’Dear Father Christmas’ this 
week. We will be thinking of 
questions we would like to ask 
and writing a letter to Santa.   

  

Please could you practice the following words based on our phonics this week. Look at the spellings 
’oo, ue, ew, u-e and o’ Can you think of other words with these sounds? 

 
spoon, blue, grew, flume, to. 

Sounds Write 

 

This week we will be continuing 
our learning on the extended 
code. We will continue to look at 
the /oo/ sound and the spellings 
‘oo, ew, ue, u-e and o’ and build-
ing words containing these. 


